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Sudbury Ponds & Waterways Committee (PWC) Meeting Minutes 
February 12, 2013, 7:15-9:00 p.m., Flynn Building, 2nd Floor 

 
Attendees:   Rob Hershfield, Diane Muffitt, Anne Slugg, Chair; Mary 
Addonizio 

 
Administrative   
The PWC minutes for January were approved after minor corrections. 
 
Membership 
Mary Addonizio will contact the Town Crier to advertise for members. 
 
Master Plan 
For now, PWC will focus on completing Appendix 3 and then compiling these files 
for Appendix 4.   
 
Watershed Assignments  
Appendix 3 sections for each watershed have the following headings: 

• Overview 
• History 
• Issues & Opportunities (this section can include Issues & Opportunities, Water 

Quality, and Wetland Significance) 
• Recreation 

Watershed assignments are: 

 

Cutting and Wayside  Anne Slugg 

Frost and Powder Mill  Rob Hershfield 

Goodnow    Diane Muffitt 

Great Meadows   Frank Lyons 

Pelham Island   Mary Addonizio 

Nobscot and Woodside  Alan Bascom 

 
Anne will contact members unable to attend this meeting to see how far they have 
gotten with their watershed assignments. 
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Annual Report Summary for PWC 
Anne sent the summary to the Board of Selectman. 
 
Education and Advocacy 
Diane Muffitt stated that Ms. Kris Scopinich, education manager at the Mass 
Audubon Society, has not yet heard from about Nyanza funds.  
 
Map 
Diane started working on the lake inventory and obtained a copy of an older map of 
Sudbury for the public library. 
 
 
Riverfest 
Riverfest will be held on June 22-23, 2013. We will coordinate with Frank to find 
out the best time to hold the Duck Race with the Hop Brook  Protection Association. 
 
Next meeting:  7:15 pm Flynn Building 
March 12, 2013 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:25 pm 
 


